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Dear Behavioral Health and Healthcare Committee members,  

My name is Lynn Delorme, and I am a Portland, Oregon school nurse assigned to 

three schools.  I am in support of HB 2948.  It is imperative to protects the integrity of 

clinical nursing practice in school settings by ensuring that only qualified RNs 

supervise clinical aspects of nursing care for students.  For if HB 2948 is not enacted, 

this will put the quality and safety of nursing care for students in jeopardy and 

increase liability for districts. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Professionally, 

Lynn Delorme, RN, BSN, MPA: HA 

 

 


